
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
 

We will be having our Christmas 

lunch on Thursday 16th December. 

Please find attached the menu. 

 

Also, please find attached the School 

Councils Newsletter. Well done to the 

children for working so hard on 

producing a great first Newsletter. 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

December 

Tue 7 Christmas Play Class 3, 9.30 

AM and 6PM 

Wed 8/Thu 9/Fri 10 Christmas 

Nativity Cl.1 & Cl.2 

Mon 13 Cl.1 & Cl.2 school trip to 

Norwich Cathedral 

Mon 13 School Council Christmas 

bake sale. 

Tue 14 Flu vaccination – all school 

Wed 15 YR/Y6 Vision & Hearing 

Screening  

Thur 16 – Christmas Lunch 

Fri 17 - Last day of term 

Fri 17 Christingle PM 

School re-opens Thursday 6th  

January 2022 

  

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 Charlotte B, Ottilie B  Cl.2 Freddie H, Lily H 
Cl.3 Francis, Zach  CL.4 Ava, Toby  
 

 

Newsletter Autumn                
Friday 26 November 2021 

Library News 

 

    (Exciting brand-new book additions to our library.) 

Congratulations to  Henry C in Class 3 for winning Ben Miller’s new book ‘Diary 

of a Christmas Elf’ in the Pudsey bear hunt. 

This week the library has received some very exciting deliveries. Thank you to 
all of the parents that have donated books off of our wish list.  
 
The library has a special book request box for the children to add their ideas.  
Please keep an eye out for our book requests via our Facebook page.  
Our space is very limited so we cannot except all book donations.  
 
A special thank you to a parent who kindly donated £100 towards new books.  
We are extremely grateful to be able to loan these books out from next 
Monday.  

It was wonderful sharing all the new titles with the school in today's assembly.  

   

    

 

The Christmas Post Box will be put 
out on Wednesday 1st December!  
Children can start posting their 
Christmas cards in the red post box in 
school! Please ensure they include the 
relevant class and full name on the 
envelope. 

   
 

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have no confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school.  

 

School Attendance 

As a school our current attendance levels are much lower than we would hope 

for at this stage in the term. We are running at 93.77% attendance.  

 

In particular we have seen a large increase in the number of holiday requests 

being submitted. Please remember the school cannot authorise requests for 

holiday.  

 

 


